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May 27, 2015

Mr. Norman Alastor Greenhawk
Patillas, PR Puerto Rico

Dear Mr. Greenhawk:

On behalf of the Philippine-American Educational Foundation (PAEF) Board, | am pleased to
congratulate you on your Fulbright award in the Philippines. The award comes from the J.
William Fulbright Foreign Scholarship Board (FSB), the Department of State, and the PAEF
Board. It is administered in cooperation with the Institute of International Education (lIE). The

award is contingent upon your obtaining satisfactory medical clearance from the Department of
State.

The FSB, composed of twelve educational and public leaders appointed by the President of the
United States, has statutory responsibility under the Mutual Educational and Cultural Exchange
Act of 1961 (Fulbright-Hays Act) for the selection of all Fulbright grantees and the supervision of

the Fulbright Program worldwide, including the formulation of policy guidelines governing the
exchanges.

The Department of State administers the Fulbright program with the assistance of binational
commissions and foundations in some 51 countries that have executive agreements with the
United States for continuing exchange programs, United States embassies in approximately 85
other countries, and a number of cooperating agencies, including llE. In the Philippines, the
program is administered by PAEF.

Enclosed is your Fulbright Grant Authorization (three copies) which contains the terms and
conditions of the award. Please review the provisions contained in the Authorization. Indicate
your acceptance of the grant by signing all three copies of the Authorization. Bring to PAEF the
last two copies of the Grant Authorization during your orientation at the PAEF office on July 27,
2015.

Your award is for the period of July 25, 2015 to April 24, 2016 (9) months. The award covers
the following: (1) round-trip international travel, (budget economy class); (2) excess baggage
allowance US Dollars 470 plus $30 wire transfer charges (maximum); (3) monthly maintenance
allowance, USD 1,000; (4) relocation allowance, USD 750; (5) books/tuition, USD 1,000; (6) in-

country travel, USD 1,000; (7) language training allowance USD150; and (8) health and accident
insurance coverage.
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Further program and administrative details of the award will be described in subsequent
communications.

If you have any questions about your grant, please feel free to contact me at my e-mail address
ecunanan@fulbright.org.ph or telephone (632- 812-0919/812-0945).
Congratulations. We look forward to working with you in the Philippines.

Sincerely,

Dr. Esmeraldd S. Cunanan
Executive Director

Encl.: Grant Authorization (3 copies)
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